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An overview
•Last year was busier than any other.

•Elections and new councillors 

•Close co-operation with Boroughs and Districts (e.g., 
production of Safeguarding guidance for parishes).

•Renewed contract with LCC - clerks' operational meetings, 
comms, and more.

•New partnership project with Leicestershire Police.

•Climate change and carbon net zero support.

•NALC/SLCC Civility and Respect project.

•LRALC AGM and review of democratic structures.

•Intensive program of training for councillors, clerks, and staff.
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